The Fifth Avenue Family Connection



Fifth Avenue United Methodist Church 323 S. Fifth Avenue West Bend, WI 53095

Sunday, May 15, 2022

Pastor: Rev. Clarissa Martinelli

Church Phone: (262) 334-2059 e-mail: church@faumc.org website: www.faumc.org



Nursery Care is staffed at our worship services.

Nursery is located off hallway downstairs by

parking lot entrance. Parents are welcome to drop off their child before the service starts or any time during the service.

Personal Dignity Kit

We are collecting items for the Personal Dignity Kits that will be sent to Annual Conference. Below is a list of the items needed. There will be a basket in the north entrance.

- 1 bath hand towel (no kitchen towels)
- 1 bath washcloth (no dishcloths)
- 1 adult toothbrush (no multipacks)
- 1 bar soap (3-4oz).
- 1 shampoo (15-18 oz.)
- 1 deodorant (2-3 oz stick, roll on or pump)
- 1 1-gal. resealable plastic bag
- \$2 donation for razor and toothpaste Place all items in the 1-gal. resealable plastic bag. Thank you so much!



Bakeless Cookie Sale in

<u>May</u>

FAUMC United Women in Faith (formerly UMW) use funds raised

throughout the year to support women, children and families. The decision has been made to distribute more of our money locally, while still supporting the efforts of the district and national organization. The May newsletter included a Bakeless Cookie Sale envelope in which to make a donation, if you desire, to further UWF's mission of helping our neighbors. Donations can be made during May. Checks payable to United Methodist Women.

School Bag Kits

School bag kits are available in the north entrance. Cut fabric, straps and directions are included in each kit. turn completed bags to the north entrance. Bags will be taken to Annual Conference and will benefit children around the world.

Weekly Schedule

Sunday, May 15

9:30am Worship Service

9:30am Youth Sunday School

10:30am Fellowship Time

10:30am Confirmation Class

Monday, May 16

7:00pm Boys & Girls Scouts

Tuesday, May 17

9:00am TOPS Mtg.

1:00pm Prayer Shawl Ministry

6:30pm AA Mtg.

7:00pm SA Mtg.

Wednesday, May 18

7:00pm Chancel Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, May 19

6:00pm Trustees Mtg.

7:00pm AA Mtg.

Friday, May 20

No Meetings

Saturday, May 21

9:00am SA Mtg

AED TRAINING



You can save a life!

We have the opportunity to be trained on the use of our new

automated external defibrillator (AED). Training time will be arranged this summer at the church based on availability of the YMCA trainer.

Please step up and volunteer for this life saving training at our cost to you. The AED can not be made available until we have people trained.

Call the church office to get on the training list. 262-334-2059.

Class of

Who Is Graduating?

We would like to include the names of anyone graduating from High School, Technical College, College, or University in our bulletin on June 5. Let

us know either by calling the church office, 334-2059, or sending an email to: church@faumc.org.

Please include: the graduate's name, where they are graduating from, school name, degree or major, and any future plans by Sunday, May 22nd.



First-Sunday Food Donation Starts June 5, 2022.

On the first Sunday of every month, our church will concentrate on collecting nonperishable items for Full Shelf Food Pantry in West Bend. Preferred items include canned soup, SpaghettiOs, Hamburger Helper, flavored rice/noodle packets, pancake mix and syrup, jam and jelly. Personal hygiene items are also needed. Items may still be brought to church at other times. The need continues year-round. Let's share our blessings.

Ukraine Financial Aid

We are still collecting funds for the Ukraine Relief. Checks may be made payable to Fifth Avenue United Methodist Church, marked Ukraine on the memo line. We will see that it gets to our WI Annual Conference. Remember, 100% of your donation goes directly to Ukraine.